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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR SOCIAL SECURITY 
BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 12th SEPTEMBER 2011 
 

Question 
 
Following the appointment of administrator for the building company Charles Le Quesne Ltd, 
will the Minister inform members: 
 

a) how many employees were made redundant ? 
b) what payments were made to those made redundant ? 
c) how many of these employees have applied for assistance from his department ? 
d) whether these employees are eligible for statutory redundancy payments and, if so, what 

estimated total he has for these payments ? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The department is aware of a small number of employees that were made redundant from Charles 
Le Quesne Limited.  To publish the details requested in this question in respect of such a small 
number of individuals raises privacy issues and would be inappropriate.  
 


